PHP: Notice of the issue that Chair of the Board of Directors is on business trip
On 11 Oct 2019, Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company announced Notice No. 2913/ TB – CHP of the issue that Chair of the Board of Directors is on business trip as follows:
· Mr. Pham Hong Minh – Chair of the Board of Directors of the Company would be on business trip for 02 days from 14 Oct 2019 until 18 Oct 2019
· During the business trip of Chair of the Board of Directors, the management of operations of the Board of Directors of the Company would be taken charge by Mr. Nguyen Van Dung – Specialized Member of Board of Directors
This information had been uploaded on the website of the Company on 11 Oct 2019 at: www.haiphongport.com.vn 
Attached document: Authorization letter No. 02/ UQ – HDQT dated 10 Oct 2019 by Chair of the Board of Directors of Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company
